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Congratulations. HB 2025 with its 35 tax and fee increases underlies the move of 

another successful business from the State of Oregon. The majority party and your 

behind the scenes maneuvers sends another company out of state. This huge tax 

hike transportation will have a similar effect on citizens who cannot keep up with your 

march forward with tax increases that are not helping people — but burdening them. 

That is not serving Oregonians favorably. VOTE NO on HB 2025. 


